From: kevin flynn

To:

Subject: Aquind project

Date: 07 September 2021 23:44:33
Dear Mr Kwarteng,

I am sure you are receiving many letters objecting to the Aquind Project and this is no exception..
I live approx 500 yards from the suggested site in Broadway Lane.
Already we have a sub station and solar panels surrounding our property....

We have now been told that Aquind will be using the footpath at the bottom of our House to move heavy
machinery in and it could be for over 2 years.

My son plays football in our garden every single day and the ball often flies on to that footpath which is now
potentially going to be an extremely hazardous place for young children to play and retrieve balls...

This coupled with that fact that Aquind want to use the footpath to save building the entrance and exit route
proposed in the original plans... should we not at very least insist that Aquind do not destroy the footpath that

has been there for over 200 years?

I find it incredible that Aquind are able to drag cables through the English Channel but when it comes to
moving machinery they can’t get over a very simple hurdle to enable the footpath to not be interfered with...

With the plans leading to the fact that Aquind are unable to manoeuvre a direct route to the proposed site from
Day Lane to Broadway Lane. It leads me to think that our government is prepared to deal with an extremely
incompetent company that could potentially cause havoc through Portsmouth City and surrounding areas.

Yours sincerely a worried and concerned parent.

Kevin Flynn (Fellow of the PGA)






